
 

 

Mission Statement 
We are Christ the King Catholic Church, centered 
in Christ and empowered by the Holy Spirit to 
serve and to build God’s kingdom through prayer, 
stewardship, education and evangelization.  
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Mass Schedule 
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Weekend: �������¢ȱśǱřŖȱ��ȱ
�����¢ȱŞǱřŖȱ��ȱǭȱŗŖǱřŖȱ�� 
 
Monday:  ŞǱŖŖȱ��ȱ 
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Tuesday, Wednesday,  
Thursday: ŞǱŖŖȱ�� 
Friday: ŞǱřŖȱ�� 

 

Sacraments 
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ANOINTING OF THE SICK:     
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RCIA - Rite of Christian  
Initiation of Adults:  
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�������¢ǰȱ������¢ȱŚ 
ŗȱ����ȱřǱŝ-ŗŖǲȱ��ȱşŞǱŗ-şǲȱ����ȱŗǱřś-ŚŘȱ 
ŞǱŖŖȱ��ȱ����ȱ���ȱ��Ĵ¢ȱ����ȱƸ 
ŗŖǱřŖȱ��ȱ���¢Ȃ�ȱ	����ȱ-ȱ��ȱ� 
śǱŖŖȱ��ȱ��ǯȱ�������ȱ��ȱ����ȱ-ȱ��ȱ� 
 

 

�����¢ǰȱ������¢ȱŗ 
���ȱŜǱŘŘ-Řŝǲȱ��ȱŜŝǱŗ-Şǲȱ	��ȱŚǱŚ-ŝǲȱ����ȱŘǱŗŜ-Řŗ 
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şǱŖŖȱ��ȱ�����ȱ����¢ȱ-ȱ��ȱ� 
ŜǱŖŖȱ��ȱ����ȱ-ȱ������ȱ������ 
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ŝǱŖŖȱ��ȱ���Ȃ�ȱ	����ȱ-ȱ��ȱ� 
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ŗȱ����ȱŘǱŘş-řǱŜǲȱ��ȱşŞǱŗ-Ŝǲȱ����ȱŗǱŘş-řŚȱ 
ŞǱŖŖȱ��ȱ����ȱ���ȱ�����ȱ����ȱƸ 
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�����¢ǰȱ������¢ȱŝȱ-ȱThe Epiphany of the Lord 
Isa 55:1-11; Isa 12:1-6; 1 John 5:1-9; Mark 1:7-11 
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This Coming Week: 
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Have you lost anything in the church? Check the Brides 
Room in the lost and found box on top of the old organ. 

 

Prayer Shawl: Do you know someone who would benefit 
from receiving a prayer shawl? It would give comfort to 
those who are depressed, having surgery, struggling with a 
progressive illness or are suffering with grief.  

Please contact Joan Adams 503-698-2435 or  
Eileen Roundtree 503-310-0166 

Marian Rosary Prayer Group: Every Thursday morning 
after 8 am Mass, in the Church Chapel. Everyone is  
welcome! We pray the rosary and the chaplet with opening 
and closing prayers. It is a beautiful meditative prayer time. 
More Information Mary Freeman 503-703-9898 

 

Need Prayers? Our parish has a very active prayer line of 
more than 80 parishioners dedicated to prayer on behalf of 
our brothers and sisters. Please email/call Janice Donahue 
donahue.janice@yahoo.com or 503-475-3646 



 

Solemnity of Mary 
 

Mass on Monday 9 am 

 

2IIHUWRU\�8SGDWH�DV�RI��������� 
Weekly  
Budget 

Weekly  
Actual 

YTD 
Budget 

YTD 
Actual 

$13,000  $15,084  $362,400  $391,885  

Dates to Remember: 

 

Collecting Items for the Homeless: If you have religious 
articles, booklets, or sacramentals around the house, Life is 
Sacred collects them to redistribute among the homeless, 
prison ministry, & to help an RCIA program in poor parish in 
our Archdiocese. Just place your items in the metal box on 
the bookcase shelf in the Bride's Room. We also collect  
hygiene items, clothing, towels, blankets, tarps, sleeping 
bags, warm winter wear, hats, gloves, & socks, etc. Just bag 
them, mark the bag "homeless", place it in the Bride's 
Room, and we will happily see they get to those in need.  

 

Inquiry About Becoming Catholic: If you, or someone you 
know, are interested in inquiring about becoming a member 
of the Catholic Church, please contact: Fr. Rick  
                                  503-785-2402 or email: pastor@ctk.cc 
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The Christ the King, Knights of Columbus invite all  
members of the Christ the King community to participate in 
our 5th Sunday Rosary Program. We will pray the rosary  
immediately after the 8:30 am Mass on Sunday, December 
31st, in the church chapel. Rosaries will be available. 

Mary’s Guild: “For I was … ill and you cared for me” 
Please come and check out this wonderful group of people 
that visits those who are sick and homebound.  
 

They meet at the  
 

Parish Office on Thursday mornings at 10:30 am.  
 

Please contact Marlene 503-654-1395 

 

St. Vincent de Paul: Dear parishioners, and everyone  
involved with this years generous outpouring of help with the 
food boxes has made a much better Christmas for so many 
families in our area. Thank you to one and all who either 
provided a filled food box, moved them here and there, and 
or gave of your time on Dec. 16th. Thank you for the festive 
atmosphere and tasty treats in the gym, and cheers to all 
the young people who helped bag bread and fresh donated 
oranges and cheese and other perishable food items, put all 
the boxes and bags into cars, and many thanks to our  
drivers. God bless you for this Christ the King tradition. 

 

Next Baptism Class:  
 

Saturday, January 13, 2018 (10 am - 12 noon)  
In the Parish Office.  

For more information about baptism, please contact 
Julie Onderko at baptisms@ctk.cc 

 

Please contact the Parish Office 503-785-2401,  
to register and arrange a time to pick-up a  

baptism book, to read before class 

Parish Bingo/Soup Supper/Coat Drive:  
 

Everyone is Welcome!  
Saturday, January 13, 2018, after the 5:30 Mass, in the 
Parish Center, enjoy a free Soup Supper then stay and 

play Bingo.  
 

Please bring  food items for St. Vincent de Paul and 
Coats for the Coat Drive.  

If you have people who will need the “Called to Protect” 
training in Spanish, a training will be at Christ the King 
School library, on January 11, 6 pm. The trainer will be Sr. 
Guadalupe. Those wishing to attend should contact Laura 
Broudy at broudyl@ctk.pvt.k12.or.us Medina. 

The Boy Scouts are recycling Christmas trees and wreaths 
on Saturday Jan. 6th. Trees can be dropped off to the 
Scouts behind the St. John the Baptist parish center in  
Milwaukie, from 10 am to 3 pm each day. A $5 donation is 
suggested. Wreaths, swags and garlands are also  
accepted, for a suggested $2 donation. The scouts will also 
pick up your tree and wreath. To arrange a pickup, call  
Joe Keller at 503-702-9657. 

End of Year Church Contributions Statement 
1. Any contribution check which is brought to the church or 
placed in the collection must be received in the parish 
office by Dec 31, 2017, in order for it to be put on your 
2017 contribution statement from the church. Even if the 
check is dated for December but arrives in January’s  
collection it will be too late for the 2017 contribution 
statement and will be count towards 2018 church  
contributions. 
2. A contribution check which is mailed to the church and 
is post-marked by Dec. 31, 2017 will be counted as part of 
your 2017 contribution statement from the church, even 
though the church might received it after Dec 31, 2017. 

Please come and join us for our "Saturday Night  
Social", January 27, after the 5:30pm Mass. Come and 
enjoy hors d'oeuvres, wine and punch at the Parish Center. 
All ages are welcome! 


